
COMMITTEE REPORTS
 

The Electric Coalition did not conduct a member meeting during this quarter, but many members 
participated in a PBPA joint committee meeting held on October 12, 2020. PBPA staff was working 
on comments to the RRC on proposed rulemaking efforts.

The joint committee meeting focused on RRC proposed rule 3.65, although some comments were 
related to RRC proposed rule 3.107.  Several members provided feedback to assist with PBPA 
comments to the RRC, due in late October.  Most comments centered around critical designation 
of wells/facilities and potential opt out ramifications.  In addition, many participants expressed 
a desire to get clarification from the RRC on critical designation criteria and subsequent 
requirements, such as, winterization.  We anticipate a robust interaction following the release 
of the RRC rule(s), which will support discussion of specific requirements related to industry 
facilities.  

The Coalition will continue to evaluate the results of legislative efforts, regulatory rule making and 
any subsequent implementation plans.      
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